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The Honorable [Senator’s Full Name]
[Senator Address]

Dear Senator [Senator’s last name]:

The students and teachers in [City, State] need your support bringing affordable, high-speed Internet to [school district].  We must equip our schools with high-speed broadband connectivity in order to educate and prepare our children for the future.

As an applicant for the Federal Communications Commission’s E-rate program, [School District] is counting on this funding to secure a brighter digital future for [State]’s students. However, due to an inconsistent and bureaucratic E-rate approval process, my district has been unfairly denied funding that is critical for us to bring fiber infrastructure to our schools and local community. 

For the sake of our state’s students, please call on the FCC to fix the issues with the E-rate program’s fiber project approval process and ensure [state] school districts have access to the same technology and opportunities as others across the country.  

[Optional: Insert summary of delay/denial here]: Example: Over the last several years, [school district name] has seen the growing demand for more bandwidth in our classrooms with the ever-increasing use of education technology to enhance teaching and learning.  Our district decided that the most cost-effective solution would be to connect our schools to fiber infrastructure, which would save us money in the long-term and allow us to provide our students with better broadband now and in the future. In [Month 20XX], I applied for E-rate and [summary of what you applied for]. However, [summary of reason your project was denied/delayed & what this has prevented in your classrooms].

In order to help school districts like mine access the broadband we need, we need the FCC and USAC to stop practices that stall fiber upgrades. We ask that you call or send a letter to the FCC and USAC requesting that they:

1. Eliminate illegitimate use of the questionnaire from the E-rate application review process because it was not approved under the Paperwork Reduction Act
2. Rely on the market to determine cost effectiveness, rather than regulating prices with an unpublished cost model 
3. Improve the E-rate application system to alert applicants when common errors are made, such as restarting the 28-day clock after a “cardinal change” is made

Thank you in advance for your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you regarding this concern.

Sincerely,

[Your name]
[District Address]
[Phone Number]
[Email Address]
